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Wednesday, February 14, 2024 
 
To: Jeremy Dommu, U.S. Department of Energy 
 
From: Eric Erdman, Greenheck Group 
 
On Wednesday February 7th, 2024 members of the Greenheck Group met with members of the Department of 
Energy’s Building Technology Office virtually to discuss the Proposed Efficiency Standard for Commercial Fans 
and Blowers, Docket # EERE-2022-BT-STD-0002.  The topics discussed in the meeting were: 

1. The selection of fan duty points and representative diameters 
2. Seeking clarification on if the OEM equipment conversion cost assumptions from the CIF NODA 3 

Engineering 2016-10-19_v3 document in docket # EERE-2013-BT-STD-0006 were included in the latest 
NOPR evaluation of if other values were used. 

 
The following individuals virtually attended the meeting: 
 

Ashley Armstrong, Department of Energy 
Jeremy Dommu, Department of Energy 
Eric Erdman, Greenheck Group 
Mike Wolf, Greenheck Group 

 
Eric Erdman 
Principal Regulatory & Compliance Engineer 
Greenheck Group 


